
 
 
 

• ATTENTION SENIORS!!! Have you ordered your graduation cap and gown? If you have not, please 
be sure to order yours TODAY! This is the last day that the rep from Jostens will be here. Please come to 
the SH Cafeteria during the lunch periods to place your order for graduation. Remember to place your order 
today! 

 
• There will be a brief Boys Track meeting today after school in the Senior High Cafeteria.  
 
• The English department has begun its school-wide writing initiative, Ride the Wave of Kindness. Students 

in English classes will write about kindness. As part of the initiative, if students, faculty, or staff spot peers, 
teachers, or colleagues demonstrating kindness, they can submit the name of the individual to a digital form 
accessed on Teams. Names will be displayed throughout the school and on the Wave of Kindness banner. 
The more names, the bigger the wave. So, let’s create a tidal wave of kindness here at BHS. Get yourself 
nominated by demonstrating kindness!   
Next Thursday, March 16th, wear blue to be part of the great, big wave.   
And remember: “The world is full of kind people… If you can’t find one, be one.”  

 
• World Language Week - On the third day of language week, we invite you to participate in the musique 

miercoles music showdown! Listen to the songs posted on QR codes around the school. Visit the link to 
vote for your favorite!  

 
• The World Language Club invites you to participate on a journey around the world today, Wednesday 

3/8. Please join us in the Senior High Cafeteria for music, selfies, arts & crafts and a sweet treat! See you 
there!  

 
• Do you love pie? If you do, then on March 14th right after school in room 237 there will be a Pi Day 

competition run by Ms. Treanor! Try to memorize as many digits of Pi as you possibly can and be ready 
to recite them to our judges. There will be both a junior high and senior high winner! Each winner will get 
a pie of their choice! Any questions see Ms. Treanor! 

 
• The Junior High Student Council will be hosting their Dance on Friday, March 17th from 6-8 PM in the 

East Gym. Tickets will be sold through March 16th for $10 each. Permission slips can be picked up from 
or handed in to any Junior High Student Council member or to Mr. Fasano in room 235. 

 
• If you are interested in helping move set pieces, props, and scenery for the spring musical BYE BYE 

BIRDIE, please come to Rowe Hall for rehearsals beginning next Monday, March 13. See Ms. Olivieri in 
Room 137 for details. 

 
• Girls Gymnastics – There is a meeting TODAY, Wednesday, March 8th @2:30 in Room 218. All 7th and 

8th grade students who are interested in joining the gymnastics team should attend.  
 
 

 
 
 


